HOUSING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING
3rd February, 2009

Meeting commenced:
9.30 a.m.
"
ended:
9.35 a.m.
PRESENT:
Councillor Peter Connor - in the Chair

Councillor Pat Ryan
Paul Walker - Strategic Director for Sustainable Regeneration
Rob Pickering - Assistant Director Business and Economic Development
Jean Rollinson - Assistant Director, Community Housing Services

Paul Longshaw - Acting Assistant Director

John Wooderson - Acting Assistant Director 

Mike Wright - Assistant Director Housing Connections

Nigel Dickens - Principal Group Accountant, Accountancy Outstationed 




Team, Sustainable Regeneration

Richard Wynne - Director of Property and Development, Urban Vision

Mike Relph - Senior Committee Administrator

50.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of David Galvin and Bob Osborne.

51.
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS

The minutes of the meeting held on 6th January, 2009, were agreed as a correct record.

52.
DECISION TAKEN UNDER DELEGATED AUTHORITY

A report was submitted on the following matter, which was dealt with as indicated by the Lead Member for Housing, in accordance with the powers delegated to him in the appropriate paragraphs of the City Council’s Scheme of Delegation.


Albert Park Lodge, Grecian Street

RESOLVED:
THAT approval be given to the release, and declaration of surplus to requirements of Albert Park Lodge, Broughton, which is currently in the ownership of the Sustainable Regeneration Directorate; and that the Strategic Property Management Unit, explore all options for the future use of the property.
R:\status\working\admin\omin\hlmm030209.doc

